
Dear Jim, — : , | \LJune (tee 

Thanks for the papers. The term studies are progressing 
with many questions, Dees the ISU department have aerial 
photeas cf Rugh Lake and Dan Greer Slough from wher Ber ona, 
Swain, and Weller were doing their studies? De you have a 
means oF obtaining these recerds ar getting present 
onotooraogohs? [Ff net, I will contract Samecnie here. 

For whenever ig keeping bird Sightings this summers: There 
was a Common Moorhen at Jemmesan Slough on 4 June and 
White~-thraated sparrows at Lakeside Lab on 6& June. 
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Hee you sometime. Thanks Ed
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